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To:
One Stop Career Center Managers

From:
Denise Daley, Welfare Transition Program Administrator

Date:
January 11, 2005

Re:
Department of Children and Families Modernization

There are a number of things that are in the process of occurring, as a result of modernization activities within the Department of Children and Families: 

1. 
POAs will be reclassified to PA. There will be 11 PAs. Their areas of responsibility will be as follows:

North Area        Glenn Broch,
 
Operations Manager

  


Maria Brown    

Caleb, Juanita Mann, Biscayne

   


Rhonda Cooley  
Benefit Recovery, JMH, Miami Beach

  


Yolanda Espino 
Customer Call Center-- calls

  


Silvia Lopez   

Customer Call Center-- changes

   


Violet Ryland  

Northeast, North Central

  


Phillipe Chery 

Opa Locka, Hialeah North

South Area        Maria Garcia, 

Operations Manager

  


Marianela Amador     
Central, Mid Central, Little Havana

   


Barbara Garcia 

Adult Payments, South Miami, Coconut Grove, CIC

  


Jose Figueredo

 University

  


Gary Fuller        

 Perrine, Quail Roost, Florida City

  


Marylou Pasternac   
 Hialeah South, Case Maintenance Unit

2. 
All PAs will assume responsibility for their service centers effective 1/10.

3. 
Town Hall meetings are being scheduled for the week of 1/10 to share the latest news on Modernization and to discuss DCF staff reductions. Meetings will be held as follows:

   Monday   
1/10  South Dade Government Center: Room 203

                 

 8:00 to 9:30; 10:00 to 11:30; noon-1:30

  
  Tuesday  
1/11  Caleb Center auditorium

                  

8:00 to 9:30; 10:00 to 11:30; noon-1:30

   
  Wednesday      1/12  401 NW 2 Ave (DA conf. room)

                 

 3:30 to 5:00

 
  Friday        
 1/14  401 NW 2 Ave (room N-423)

                 

 1:00 to 2:30; 3:00 to 4:30

4. 
All SES staff (managerial & supervisory) who are not being selected for an SES position will receive notice on 1/10 that their position will no longer exist in the new modernized structure. They will be given 30 days in which to find new employment, either within the agency or outside of it.

5.
Decisions on all other positions will be made on January 15, with notices going out to affected employees by 1/21. There will more details shared at the town hall meetings scheduled for next week.


